
 

 

January 30, 2024 

STARS Steering Committee  
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education  
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 101  
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
This letter is to affirm my completion of the internal review of Seneca Polytechnic’s 2023 
application for the AASHE STARS certification. The 2.2 STARS Review Template was utilized 
for this internal review. Upon reviewing the institution’s responses to the review as shown on the 
review template, I confirm that any identified issues in the report have been resolved.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Emily Zabanah 
Sustainability Project & Research Assistant 
Office of Sustainability  
Seneca Polytechnic 
emily.zabanah@senecapolytechnic.ca 
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